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August 2017
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Do you remember the musical theme to your favorite
superhero? When Mrs. Britton was a child, her superhero
was Mighty Mouse! “Here | am to save the day!”

Mrs. Britton is participating in Buffalo Pride’s “Closet
Clutter.” If you have any gently used items you would like to
donate (no P.1.) or if you would like to work the event (for
P.l.) please email Mrs. Britton.

Mr. Lehnowsky teaches Ms. Lussier’s, Ms. McKown’s and
Mrs. Taylor’s classes. Mrs. Britton and Mr. Lehnowsky both
share Mrs. Klima’s and Mrs. Wood'’s classes.

We have jumped right in on our Reading Celebration song-
“Superhero.” The powerful words can be found on Mrs.
Britton’s website under the PDFs.

Mrs. Hunter Britton hunter.britton@tvcs.org
Mr. Mark Lehnowsky mark.lehnowsky@tvcs.org
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“Every Child is an Artist” - Pablo Picasso-

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year!
Our 2nd and 3rd grade artists are already working on
waking up their imagination, creativity and their creative
brainstorming abilities after a summer off by creating
some amazing art pieces. We are also working on
learning the rules and procedures in the classroom so
that we can have a productive and creative year. [ look
forward to seeing the amazing work our students create
this school year!

Feel free to contact us by email at any time!
Ms. Amanda Russo - Amanda.Russo@tvcs.org
Mprs. Shay Sanchez - Shay.Sanchez@tvcs.org
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PHYSICAL
EDUCATION

Welcome back to school. Your child will have
P.E. everyday for 30 minutes. All we ask is
that your child come to P.E. prepared, ready to
learn, and has a positive attitude. We are
starting the school year in a locomotor unit
and towards the end of August will move into a
throwing and catching unit. During a locomotor
unit we work on movements such as: skipping,
galloping, sliding, jumping, hopping, and
jogging. In the throwing and catching unit we
will teach the overhand throw and the
underhand toss and incorporate several
games that utilize the throws.

Torrey Howard Torrey.howard@tvcs.org
Steve Meister steve.meister@tvcs.org
Amanda Peters amanda.peters@tvcs.org

Hola!
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Spanish ;
iBienvenidos a la clase de Espaiiol!

Welcome to the 2017-2018 school year! I am very excited
to see my students returning for Third grade, as well
meeting my new friends coming into Second grade, it will
be a "fantdstico" year!

During the month of August, third grade students will
review greetings in Spanish, as well as how to ask and
answer about names and age. In late August we will start
our unit on animals and animal descriptions.

Second grade will be reviewing concepts learned last year,
such as simple greetings and asking and answering about
names. We will then move into learning vocabulary on
family members.

All classes will review and practice classroom rules and
procedures that will help us have a wonderful year, full of
learning and fun.

Please visit my page on the school's website to find out
more detailed information on what we are doing each
week.

Never hesitate to contact me with questions or
suggestions. iNos vemos!

Sefiora Melendez

maria.melendez@tvcs.org

Sefiora Gordon

silvana.gordon@tvcs.org
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